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February   24,   2020  

 
A   Note   from   the   Teacher  
 

Greetings!   Micah   made   it   to   Hungary  
and   is   doing   well.   Thank   you   for   praying   for  
him!   This   week   Katie   returns   from   her  
travels,   and   we   look   forward   to   hearing  
about   them.  

This   week   is   the   spelling   bee.   Please  
encourage   your   child   to   dress   up   on  
Thursday   morning.   You   are   invited   to  
attend   the   bee   in   the   music   room.  

On   Friday   I   sent   home   restocked  
snow   day   folders.   Will   we   need   them   again?  
Who   knows?!   If   we   have   another   snow   day,  
please   remember   to   complete   one   math  
packet,   one   language   arts   packet   and   the  
reading   log.   Return   to   me   the   next   school  
day.  

I   will   see   you   next   week   for   Parent/  
Teacher   conferences.   Parents   of   fourth  
grade   students,   you   will   receive   a   free   state  
park   pass   for   your   child   that   is   good  
through   August   31,   2020.   Start   planning  
your   summer   trips   with   that   in   mind!  
 
 
Mrs.   Siebert   
 
What’s   Happening   In..  

 
● History:     Lewis   and   Clark   Expedition  
● Science:   Groundwater   &   Pollution  
● Kid’s   Choice   (from   2-14):   Sleep  

 
 
Dates   to   Remember  
 
Today!   Coding   Club  
Thurs.,   Feb.   27 Elementary   Spelling   Bee,  

8:30   a.m.   
Fri.,   Feb.   28 End   of   Unit   4  
----------------------------------------------------------  
Thurs.,   Mar.   5 Parent-Teacher  

Conferences  
Fruit   Delivery   Day  

Fri.,   Mar.   6 No   School  
Fri.,   Mar.   13 Di�endoofer   Day   (book  

character)  
Mar.   16-   20 TerraNova   Assessments  

 
 
 
 
Homework  
 

● Bible   Memory:   Isaiah   53:7   to   be  
recited   Tuesday,   March   3.  

 
 
 
 

   
   


